
11.9.2020 Thirsk Community Primary School 

Welcome Back –again! 

Well done everyone –we have been amazed! 

This week has been such a good start to our new school year. 
The staff and I have been amazed by the sensible and positive 
way that the children have returned.  After such a long time 
away for many of our children we are so proud of the way they 
have come back to school.  

On Friday next week we are planning to send home pupils 
books from last year –this is something that we would        
normally have done at the end of the school year. Please be 
aware that most children completed quite a significant amount 
of work so there may be quite a few books to carry—you may 
want to bring a carrier bag with you! 

Please can I continue to reinforce the need to be on time for 
your drop-off and collection time. This will help to make this 
part  of the school day work smoothly. As we get in to term 
time we will continue to review these arrangements. 

Home school Reading 

A letter will be coming out from Miss Wilson about reading at 
home. During the first half of the last school year this made a 
huge difference to our pupils and their reading . Reading is a 
key to future success and is a key part of any catch-up work. 
Please continue to support your child by hearing them read. 
We will be restarting ‘everyone-every night’. 

We will also be sending out a letter regarding data collection. 
Please take time to read through this information and make 
any changes as needed. It is very important that the infor-
mation that we have is correct 

 

   

 

Dates For Your Diary 

 September 

9th  School Reopens 

24th PTA Meeting 

October 

14-15th Proposed 
Parents Evening event. 
More details to follow 

16th Harvest Festival 

November 

16-20     Enrichment Wk. 
     Arts/Music 

Please note Bewerley 

Park is now in May 

Attendance 

 

 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RW  

1B  

2L  

3B  

4TA  

5C  

5H  

6G  

Total  

  








